January 12, 2010

Mrs. Karen Acevedo
School Health

865 Muirfield Dr
Hanoverpark, IL 60133

Dear Mrs. Acevedo:

Thank you for contacting the Johnson & Johnson Consumer Companies, Inc. Information Center. It is always
important to hear from our consumers, and we appreciate the time you have taken to contact us.

In compliance with the rules of the Federal Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), we provide
Material Safety Data Sheets for all those products that require them. Since the particular product about which you

are inquiring, our K-Y® Brand Jelly Personal Lubricant, NonSterile contains no hazardous materials, OSHA does
not require a Material Safety Data Sheet for it.

Again, thank you for your interest in our company. Should you have any comments or questions in the future,
please contact us via our website or by calling our toll-free number, 1-888-638-5242. Our specialists are available
Monday through Friday between 8 AM and 5 PM EST and will be happy to assist you.

Sincerely,

Information Center

0135929448




